
 

Norfolk Education Conference 
2002 

 

Headteachers! 
A date for your diary 

 

 

The Norfolk 2002 Headteacher Conference 
will be held at 

the University of East Anglia 
on 

Friday, 13 September 2002 
 
We hope that every headteacher in Norfolk will be able to come or send a 

representative 
 

Details and booking forms will arrive in school during next term 
 

Sharing initiatives/good practice 
 

If you would like to contribute to a display  
please contact Anne Graveling, tel: 01603 433276 or email 
anne.graveling.edu@norfolk.gov.uk for further information 


